
















THE PANTHER PROWL  

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Weather is here!  
Please remember to 
send a jacket, hat, and 
gloves with your child to 
school, as we will be 
going outside if weather 
allows. Students need to 

have snow boots to play in the snow at 
recess. 
 

As always, please contact me if you have 
any questions, comments or concerns at  
402.782.3535 or email at 
walter.lin@districtor1.net.  
 

 

 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 14th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for 

more information coming soon 

regarding specifics for the day. Please 

contact the school office to register your 

child for KDG for the fall of 2023. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Tuesday, February 7th will be parent 

teacher conferences from 2-8 PM. We 

will have an early dismissal this day at 

1:10 PM.  There will be REC afterschool. 

Teachers will be contacting you with 

your time for the parent teacher 

conference.  
 

February 

-7th Parent Teacher Conferences 

-7th Booster Meeting at Bennet 

-10th No School Winter Break 

-22nd  No School Teacher In-Service 

 

Summer 2023 Panther Ball Club 
(Baseball, Softball, & T-ball) Registration 

Who: kids going into kindergarten through 18 
years old 

When: online - January 15th – February 20th  
at clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball          

In-person - Sunday, January 29, 2023 from 
5:00-8:00PM at Bennet Elementary School 

 * uniforms will be available to try on at the in-
person sign up * 

If you have any questions please 
contact pantherballclub@gmail.com or 
message Panther Ball Club on Facebook. 
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Fall Preschool Enrollment 
2023-24  

 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 
taking registrations for children who are 
interested in preschool.  Please call the 
office to place your child’s name on the 
list. 

Preschool Enrollment Policy 
Our enrollment procedure used to 
determine the preschool class list each 
spring is based on the following list of 
criteria in order of priority: 
 

1. Students on an Individualized 
Education Program (IEP), living in 
our school district will have first 
priority for acceptance.  The State of 
Nebraska set up the preschool 
program to help those children with 
the highest needs. 

2. Those students living in our school 
district who will turn four by July 31st, 
oldest to youngest by birth 
month/day/year.   

3. Those students living in our school 
district who will turn three by July 
31st, oldest to youngest by birth 
month/day/year.   
 

A quality early childhood program keeps the 
teacher/student ratio low, and matches 
enrollment to the physical size of the 
facility.  Those two factors are a factor in 
our enrollment numbers and have to be 
taken into account when determining class 
lists. Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 

Thank you for all 

your support! 
 

 

 

 

Bennet Boosters will be 

having their next meeting 

on Tuesday, February 7th at 

7:00 PM.  

 

Bennet Boosters will be 

selling Flowers again this spring. Be 

looking for information coming home in 

March. 

 
 

5th Grade Bennet Singers  

Bennet Singers will be singing the 

National Anthem prior to the girls’ 

varsity game on Thursday Jan. 26th. The 

game starts at approximately 5:45 pm. 

Singers will meet in the high school music 

room at 5:15 pm to warm-up and get into 

our lineup.  

 

Please wear your blue music polo shirt, 

jeans or pants, and shoes. 
 

 

 

 



District OR-1: Home of the Panthers!
Updated January 13th, 2023

Community Information and Business Leader Meeting Schedule for Spring 2023

These meetings are opportunities to hear district updates.  Notice of these meetings will also be distributed on
our social media channels and our district website.

● Wednesday, January 25th, 2023 beginning at 6:00 p.m.

○ District OR-1 will be hosting a Community Information Meeting to provide updates on the

building expansion projects at Bennet Elementary and Palmyra High School.

■ The meeting will be held at Palmyra High School in the media center.

● Wednesday, February 15th, 2023 beginning at 6:00 p.m.

○ District OR-1 will be hosting a Career Technical Education (CTE) and Business Leader

meeting.

■ The meeting will be held at Palmyra High School in the media center.

● Wednesday, March 15th, 2023 beginning at 6:00 p.m.

○ District OR-1 will be hosting a Community Information Meeting to provide updates on the

building expansion projects at Bennet Elementary and Palmyra High School.

■ The meeting will be held at Bennet Elementary School in the cafeteria.

● Monday, May 15th, 2023 beginning at 6:00 p.m.

○ District OR-1 will be hosting a Community Information Meeting to provide updates on the

building expansion projects at Bennet Elementary and Palmyra High School.

■ The meeting will be held at Palmyra High School in the media center.

Please note: Additional meetings may also be scheduled and posted in the future.

Upcoming Regular Board of Education Meetings:

● Monday, January 16th, 2023 at Palmyra High School beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the media center

● Monday. February 13th, 2023 at Palmyra High School beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the media center

● Monday. March 13th, 2023 at Palmyra High School beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the media center

● Monday. April 10th, 2023 at Palmyra High School beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the media center

● Monday. May 8th, 2023 at Palmyra High School beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the media center

We thank you in advance for your support of our district and we look forward to seeing you at these
meetings!





 

Purchase by March 31st, 

please.   
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